
ATTACHMENT F 

Leanne Taylor 

From: Watson, Cliff <cliff.watson@vicpd.ca> 
Sent: June 5, 2019 4:40 PM 
To: Leanne Taylor 
Subject: Revised Plans Received for 2330 Government Street (to allow for a Brewpub) 

The application from Vancouver Island Brewing for a lounge endorsement proposes a 86 seat licensed area for the 
hours of 9am to 11pm. 

Generally speaking, this type of licence/application is of lower concern than most other licence applications -
particularly when considering the proposed hours. 

The physical location of the Brewery and the proposed lounge is favorable for the applicant as the immediate area could 
be described as rather quiet in the evening hours. There are residential units across the street at Government and Bay, 
but the remainder of the neighboring properties are either commercial or industrial. 

In comparison to other similar operations and hours, these hours seem reasonable (a similar operation a few blocks 
away closes at 10pm every day - a location where VicPD has not seen any increase to liquor calls for service or other 
anecdotal impacts on the neighbourhood). VicPD's primary concern are when these liquor seats run into the late night 
hours. 

VicPD has opposed other lounge endorsement applications where the property was immediately adjacent to existing 
residential units, or pending residential developments. 
This application does not appear to have either competing scenario. 

While VicPD is not in a position to 'support' an application where liquor seats are increased, the impacts of this 
application/licence on the immediate neighbourhood appear minimal, and impact on VicPD resources would in all 
likelihood be minimal. 

Sgt Cliff Watson 
Operational Planning 
Victoria Police Department 
850 Caledonia Ave 
Victoria BC, V8T 5J8 
Office. 250-995-7218 
Mobile. 250-812-0872 
cliff, watson (a) vicpd.ca 

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed. It may contain information that is confidential and prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this message or any attachment 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the original sender immediately 
by telephone or by return email and delete this message along with any attachments, from your computer. 
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